
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
·       Former El Dorado County CAO Terri Daly
is  now  administrative  services  manager  for
Yuba County Water Agency.

·       Josh Welch, a chiropractor in Meyers, is going to San
Quentin State Prison this month to adjust inmates during the
11th annual San Quentin TRUST Health Fair. TRUST stands for
Teaching Responsibility Utilizing Sociological Training.

·       Basecamp Hotel in South Lake Tahoe has completed an
expansion of the existing property by adding guest rooms,
multiple indoor and outdoor meeting and event spaces, as well
as a beer garden. Owners renovated the adjacent building,
formerly the Capri Hotel, which added 24 guest rooms that
retain the adventurous design aesthetic of the original 50-
room Basecamp Hotel.

·       Here are the El Dorado-Tahoe and Sierra roadwork
schedules from Caltrans for this week.

·       Truckee installed a work zone webcam near the Highway
89  Mousehole  construction  project  to  provide  pictures  and
time-lapse video. The webcam may be viewed .

·
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